
The Texas Secretary of State
Will  Be  Closed  On  Monday,
January 20th, 2025 For Martin
Luther King Jr Day
The Texas Secretary of State office will be CLOSED on Monday,
January 20th, 2025 for Martin Luther King Jr Day which is a
federal  holiday.  So  we  will  only  be  able  to  file  your
documents with the TXSOS on that Friday before or Tuesday
after MLK day.
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